

Travel to Europe – Take 2!

"Come over...and help us." Acts 16:9



Most of you have heard that our trip that as to begin on April 5 was cancelled due to some physical issues regarding Bob's kidney. He had been having some pain, and not wanting to have a medical issue while in Ukraine went to his doctor, who determined he had a cyst in his kidney that required quick and more thorough examination. After a CT scan, ultrasound, and MRI, we just found out today that the cyst, (about the size of a golf ball), is benign, and no immediate treatment is required. We are rejoicing in this news!

Bob is now working to reschedule travels to Europe – though abbreviated. We're going to see what we can do to get as much done as possible using the tickets already purchased, and credits from the cancelled flights, etc. Please pray for us as we work on this for the next few days. Carol will be remaining in the USA due to the illness of mom's alternate caregiver.

We will update you ASAP.

For more information, or to support our ministry, go to:

BobCarolMarsh.com

